
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

This year our school is continuing to use the online reading programme called Bug Club. 

Below you will find key information about the scheme and how you can get involved. We 

hope that you and your child will love these books and enjoy reading them at home. 

What is Bug Club? 

Bug club is an online reading scheme, which ensures that children have access to books at 

exactly the right level for them. Each child has a unique homepage and can log onto it by 

following these steps: 

(Login details and passwords will be stuck in your child’s reading record, all login details are 

in lowercase with no spaces). 

1. Go to www.activelearnprimary.co.uk  

2. Enter the login details. 

3. Your child’s homepage will appear. 

Reading a book online. 

We allocate books to your child according to their colour band. These books will appear in 

the ‘My Stuff’ area of their personal homepages. Throughout the book there are quiz 

questions for your child to complete. To answer a question, just click on the bug icon. Your 

child does not need to finish all the quiz questions in one sitting and can come back to a 

book later. Once he/she has finished all the quiz questions in a book, they will earn ‘Active 

Learn Coins’. 

By reading more books, your child will earn enough coins to buy a reward in one of the many 

reward schemes in the reward section on their unique homepage. The answers to the quiz 

questions will be sent back to our teacher site so that we can see how your child is 

progressing. New books will be issued at the start of each half term. When you child has 

finished a book, it will move to ‘My Library’. Children can read these books again if they want 

to, but they won’t be able to collect the points for the second read. 

Please note that this website will work better on Google Chrome. 

Don’t forget to write a little comment in your child’s reading record to let us know how they 

are getting on with both the paper books sent home weekly and the online Bug books.  

 

Let’s all get the reading Bug! 

 

Mrs Allcock. 

http://www.activelearnprimary.co.uk/

